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Raszka Shelley

From: ann south <gardengirlsdream@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 6:21 PM
To: Rancier Racquel

To Whom It May Concern; 
 

I am writing to state my strong opposition to SB 633 which is being considered in 
committee.  This bill would seriously destroy individual farmers rights to grow and protect 
the growth of their own seed.  This is not a decision to be made on the state level due to the 

fact that Oregon is a large state with many diverse regions. Please kill this bill before it gets 
to a vote. 

 
Sincerely, 
Ann South  

Farmer and Registered Voter 
Ashland, Oregon 

 


